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LETTER OF SANCTION 
 
September 25, 2014 
 
Mister President of Montclair Students for Justice in Palestine and Executive Board: 
 
 My name is Demi Washington and I am your current Attorney General for Student Government 
Association. On September 24, 2014, I received a complaint from Montclair State University 
students and faculty regarding a recent pamphlet that was distributed in the Student Center from 
your organization that contained offensive and political wording in regards to the Israeli- 
Palestinian War. In addition, this pamphlet did not include the proper stamping. Must I remind 
you, you are a cultural organization and not a political one. 
 
As your organizations charterment packet states your purpose is to “educate the MSU and local 
NJ communities of the ongoing plight of the Palestinian people as well as their history and 
cultural heritage”.  In addition, your organization benefits 




